
Agenda: 14th January  2015 

 LEEDS CYCLING CONSULTATION FORUM 

  

6.00pm for a 6.15pm start Wednesday 14
th

 January 2015 Civic Hall, Leeds 
(Meeting to close no later than 8:45pm) 

 

DRAFT AGENDA   

 
The Cycling Consultation Meeting is a forum for discussion of matters related to cycling in Leeds.  It is open to 
interested members of the public and is attended by elected members and officers of Leeds City Council.  It does 
not replace or supersede other consultation processes operated by the Council.  
 

1. Apologies 
 

2. Minutes of previous meeting of the 8
th
 October 2014.  

 
3. Matters arising.  

 

4. Issues raised by Forum members.   Members were invited to raise issues prior to the meeting for 

discussion in this slot.   
 

Please note that issues can still be raised in the meeting but it may not be possible to provide a 

detailed response.    
 

5. “City Connect” Cycle superhighway.  Progress will be reported by Mark Robinson 
 

6. CCAG 2 – verbal update on progress with the submission of the bid will be reported by Mark 

Robinson and Gwyn Owen. 
 

7. Vulnerable Road Users. LCC’s Vulnerable Road Safety Officer will provide an introduction to his 

role and upcoming campaigns. 
 

8. Cycle Proofing – the Traffic Manager will provide an update on how LCC will approach – as a pilot 

– Cycle Proofing the Road Maintenance Programme. 
 

9. Tour de France Legacy: Brief update on the TdF Legacy progress.  
 

10. Leeds Core Cycle Network consultation. – Tim Parry will provide an update on current schemes 
 

11. Date of next meeting 
 

Date of future meeting: (provisionally planned for 8
th
 April 2015) 

 
CONTACT: Tim Parry/Vicki Franks 

  City Development 

  Middleton Complex 

                              Ring Road Middleton 

                              LEEDS LS10 4AX 

PLEASE NOTE: Agendas and Minutes are available by e-

mail, braille or large print on request.   

Tim Parry 

Telephone:  0113 2476385 

E-mail:  tim.parry@leeds.gov.uk     

 

Vicki Franks 

Telephone:          0113 24 75757 

 

Email:                   Vicki.Franks@leeds.gov.uk 
 

 

mailto:Vicki.Franks@leeds.gov.uk

